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Dear Parent/Guardian
ONLY FOR PUPILS ATTENDING SERC

As SERC does not commence until Friday 15 September 2023, those pupils who attend SERC
should not attend the College on Friday 1 and Friday 8 September 2023.

All Year 11 will attend the College on Thursday 31 August as previously communicated. If you
require any further information please contact the College Office.

All pupils will be in College on Monday 4 September, transport and canteen services will be
available.

Yours faithfully

J Taggart OBE
Principal



